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20 March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As we draw closer to the Year 6 SATs, I want to take a moment to express how proud I am of each and every 

individual child in our Year 6 cohort. We are now on the final countdown with just a few weeks remaining until 13 

May, and I would like to share the plan we have in place for the week leading up to the SATs. 

 

To ensure our students are well-prepared and energised for their tests, we will be providing breakfast for all children 

during SATs week. The breakfast will consist of a warm sandwich option, either bacon or sausage, or a toast option. 

In order for us to cater appropriately, we kindly request that you complete the attached form indicating your 

child's breakfast preference for each day of the week https://forms.office.com/e/DDAQFUQ2C5 . The forms must 

be completed by Friday 28 March. 

 

The children will need to arrive at school promptly at 8:00 am on each day of SATs week. They will be greeted near 

the KS2 hall by our staff, where they will have the opportunity to enjoy breakfast in a welcoming environment. This 

will help ensure they are prepared and ready to face the challenges of the day ahead. 

 

We understand that this can be an anxious time for both students and parents alike. If you have any concerns or 

questions leading up to the SATs, please do not hesitate to speak with your child's class teacher. We are here to 

provide support and assistance wherever needed, and together, we can help your child navigate through this 

important milestone with confidence. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support and cooperation. Let's work together to make this SATs week a positive and 

successful experience for our Year 6 students. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Wilby 

Associate Principal  
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